
ARES MONTHLY MEETING 
MARCH 2015 

 
 The ARES monthly meeting was held on Tuesday, March 3, 
2015, at the Fleming Island Public Library, Fleming Island, Florida. 
 
 Adrian Gray, Clay County Emergency Coordinator, called the 
meeting to order and introductions were made.   State of ARES is no 
condition but it is gearing up for the upcoming season as hurricane 
season begins June 1, 2015.    
 

Everyone was informed that Steve Szabo, our District 
Coordinator, is trying to coordinate some ARES events. 
 
 Upcoming events announced were the  St. Johns River Cleanup, 
and the bike races coming up in April.  Also coming up on March 8, 
2015, is the Railroad event in Green Cove Springs, FL. 
 
 The Angry Tortoise event which occurred on March 1, 2015, 
was a success and the club was invited back to participate next year. 
 
TREASURER’S REPORT: 
 
 Jim Winfrey, gave the treasurer’s report and the net worth as 
of March 3, 2015  is as follows:   
 
 Checking  324.49 
 Savings             601.70 
 TOTAL:             926.19  
 
 
 
 
 All members are reminded to submit their monthly reports in a 
timely manner. 
 
 
 

 



 NEW BUSINESS 
 
 Joe Bassett mentioned the possibility of a new meeting site at 
the Supervisor of Elections office in Green Cove Springs.  The use of 
this site was offered by the Supervisor of Elections.  The club will 
investigate the possibilities of this new site and report back to the 
club. 
 
 The April meeting will be at the Clay County EOC in Green Cove 
Springs, FL.  If you have not had the opportunity to see this location, 
this would be an ideal time to do so. 
 
 PROGRAM 
 
 Joe Bassett continued training with show and tell of Go Kits.  
Joe Bassett, Scott Roberts and Jim Winfrey displayed their kits which 
were all different and showed various methods of setting up a kit. 
 
 
73 
 
Kasey Tate 
Secretary 
  
 
  

 

 


